
From: Sana Ahmed [mailto:Sana.Ahmed@hertfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of FRMConsultations 
Sent: 29 March 2018 12:48 
To: Mark Peacock 
Cc: FRMConsultations 
Subject: RE: 6/2017/2964/MAJ - Blue Moon Paddock, Woodfield Lane, Brookmans Park, AL9 6JJ 
  
Dear Mark, 

  
Having had a look at applications, apologies we didn’t make the link between the two application 
therefore our responses are different. 

  
If you could apply the condition as suggested in 2016 application it would be much appreciated. 
Please let me know if this email is sufficient or if you would like to us provide a formal written 
response. 

  
I apologise for the mistake and thank for letting us know in advance. 

  
Many thanks,  

  

Sana Ahmed 
SuDS Officer 
Environment and Resource Planning  
Hertfordshire County Council, County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DE 

  
Tel: 01992 556279 
Ext: 26279 
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